
Breeka Li Goodlander <bgoodlander@franklinma.gov>

Req for Tree Removal - 393 Prospect St
1 message

Sparsh Varsani <sparshvarsani@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 2, 2023 at 10:07 AM
To: "bgoodlander@franklinma.gov" <bgoodlander@franklinma.gov>

Hello

Thank you for helping me with the tree removal application.
In continuation to my application, pls find my tree removal request herewith. As you saw during the visit,
the big oak tree in the backyard is quite tall and dangerously close to my house. There are two dead
trees and one other smaller tree that are leaning towards my house. All these tree looks very fragile and
seems to be a threat. I am attaching the photos herewith for your reference. For big oak tree, I will keep
the stumps of 5-6 ft as per town guidelines.
I will undertake to have the tree removed at my expense and make sure it doesn't damage surrounding
trees. 
-- 
Regards,
Sparsh Varsani








